
 

 Oradell Public School District 
  
 Planning for our children, for our hopes, and for the future 
 

A series of meetings will be held for Community 
Stakeholders to discuss the design of our new  

STRATEGIC PLAN 
 

DATES: March 7th; April 12th; May 2nd; & June 6th 
T I M E: 7:30 PM 

P L A C E: OPS Auditorium 
 
The Oradell Board of Education invites you to attend one or more of 

the four meetings in order to ACTIVELY PARTICIPATE in creating 
our Strategic Plan! Strategic planning creates a vision of the future, 
and identifies goals and strategies necessary to move the district 

forward to meet the challenges of the 21stcentury.  We will be 
discussing the strengths, accomplishments, and challenges of our 

school district; the vision and expectations for our school and 
students; and the goals and objectives necessary to design our 

future.  We are inviting staff members, parents, students, 
community leaders and other interested members of the public to 

work together with us to effectively plan for the future of our district 
and students.   

 
The process will be facilitated by New Jersey School Boards 
Association.  For more information, please visit our school website 
at https://www.Oradellschool.org/  and look for Strategic Planning.  
 PLEASE PLAN TO ATTEND! 

 


